From: van Holst, Michael <<u>mvanholst@london.ca</u>>

Sent: Tuesday, January 11, 2022 8:45 AM

To: Schulthess, Michael <<u>mschulth@London.ca</u>>; Livingstone, Lynne <<u>llivings@London.ca</u>>; Card, Barry

derd@london.ca>

Subject: Requests for confidential information: Medical advice

Because the CSC committee wants to move forward with the amended vaccination policy, I would like to see medical advice that underlies it. I understand that this is confidential. Would you kindly make this a reason to go into camera at the upcoming council meeting so that I can hear the advice and ask questions about it?

Many thanks,

Michael van Holst Councillor, Ward 1